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after half term, beginning Tu&ay 19th Novemger, 9-1-0.4@‘
Garers and members of the local community with pre—nursery ageé \ .
A a nursery environment. There will be kosher snacks, fruit and water or =

ories, so;\gs and the chance to mix with other children. Invite your friends " ,

 Entry via the Nursery. '
"UND \( \
FUND - .

dllowing the success of the cinema trip today, we would love to provide more opportunities for chil- at
dren to access the local area, including free access to many of our fantastic museums. Where we can -
we want to use buses as it makes the trips affordable but we do need your support through payin
school fund.

The British Film Indust scree;med ASTEROID free for schools and your. éoptributions for the bus fare

and p opcorn made a school day truly memorable. Your children were SO excited, at the prospect of
i n a BUS with a snack and then experiencing a highly educational film about ASTEROID

ers. Many just appreciated being out and seeing the wonders of our locality.
Pupil voice: '
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Pudsey—Children in Need Day: Friday 15th November %
Wear Own Clothes and Bring in a £1.00 to donate to Children in Need

PHOTOGRAPHER—Tuesday 19th November. Look your smartest in your clean - - 1
school uniform.

Reminder of dates:

Inset Date changes:
Monday 2nd December 2024 will replace inset day for 25th July 2025.

Parent meetings for Year 3 will remain on Monday 2nd December but we will change EYFS appoint-
ments. New EYFS dates will go out on Monday 2 1st October.

Parents / carers meetings will take place from Tuesday 3rd December to Tuesday 10th December,
2024. Please see separate letters sent out last week.

SEND Parent / carer meetings weeks commencing 9th and 16th

December—dates and times to follow.

Parent / carer updates—'You Say—We Do’ meeting—Thursday 21st November, 2.30pm— 3.15pm.
Come and enjoy a hot drink and a KitKat.

Please do attend and help shape your child’s school’s future. The Parent Forum and Parent Teacher
Association are combining and becoming the Parent Teacher Forum Association (PTFA). They will set a
fund raising calendar for the year. Please come to volunteer your time and share your time and t

alents. Representatives from the PTFA will present to chat to as will members of the Senior Leader-
ship Team and the Teaching Team.

SCHOOL FUND
While we appreciate how tough finances are for many families at the

moment, schools are also experiencing financial straits, and we are asking parents to donate £10.00
per family per half term from next half term onwards or a donation if you are in receipt of free school



